From: Jean Kinnaman <jekinnaman@outlook.com>

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 12:40 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: TRS Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Dear SCPP Member,

My name is Jean Kinnaman and | am a public school retiree. | have retirement through TRS Plan 1. Recently, it has
become difficult to maintain my current standard of living during this time of high inflation. | am asking that you please
recommend an increase in the Plan 1 COLA to the 2023 Legislature.

Respectfully,

Jean Kinnaman
5219 61 ST. NW
Gig Harbor, WA

98335

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



